
This year is going to be a new experience for everyone, and we are so excited to go
on this journey with all of you. If you have any questions, Mrs. Gardner’s email and Ms.
Higgins’ email are listed below. Let’s have a fantabulous year!

Mrs. Gardner: kgardner@athlosstcloud.org
Ms. Higgins: ehiggins@athlosstcloud.org

School Supplies: Be prepared for the first day by looking at the school supply list for
your grade level and getting the necessary items. It’s important to have the items on that
list to be successful in middle school. 
Stay Organized: A really good idea would be to get a planner to keep track of your
assignments and activities. You can find one online or a physical one that you buy at the
store. Either one will work. If you get a digital one, you need to be able to access it from
your school technology and NOT your phone.

Hello students and families! We are your Athlos middle school teachers, Mrs.
Gardner & Ms. Higgins. We are so excited and ready to get started in our brand
new middle school section of Athlos, and we had a few things we wanted to talk to
you all about before the year started. This newsletter is FULL of important info, so
make sure you read carefully, and we can’t wait to meet you on the first day! :)

Welcome to Athlos Academy...Middle School Style!

Middle School newsletter
Welcoming you to the BRAND NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL in a BRAND NEW YEAR!

Save the Dates

Open House: August 28th (2:45-6) &
September 3 (7-2:45)

First Day of School: September 4th

Get Ready
Google Classroom: Our classes will be
using Google Classroom to post
assignments and materials to you daily,
so be sure to watch for the codes to be
given to you on the first day of school. It
is very important that you get connected
the first day of school.

Set Yourself Up for Success

Let’s have an amazing year!


